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January 15, 2015 
 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILE 
AND HAND DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84111 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg, Commission Secretary 
 
Re:  Notice of Intent to File Energy Balancing Account 
  Docket No. 15-035-03 
 
The purpose of this letter is to notify the Commission and interested parties that Rocky Mountain 
Power intends to file an application for approval of the 2015 Energy Balancing Account  on or 
about March 15, 2015. . 
 
Any inquiries regarding this matter should be directed to Bob Lively at 801-220-4052 or me at 
801-220-4050. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
 
cc:  Division of Public Utilities 
 
  


